
News from Reach
• We had a great planning week, setting 

out the year ahead

• A new CU has started this term at 
Reading Girls

• RE lessons booked in for three schools

• Most year 6 sessions booked in for the 
year (Christmas Unwrapped, Easter 
Cracked and It’s Your Move)

• 3 students in CUs have started attending 
their local church, and 2 of them 
became a Christian over the Summer!

• 5 Pitstops this half term – thank you to 
all our wonderful bakers



Prayer Points
• RE lessons in Little Heath after half-term on the topic of 

salvation (1 & 9 November)

• Using time wisely as our calendar gets very full

• Schools taking parting in Christmas Unwrapped – and 
for more to sign up

• 3 Pitstops happening before Christmas

• Staff during this long term, and for a restful half-term 
break

• CU leaders following our training night (14 October), that 
they would have left feeling encouraged and excited
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